
Veterams Memorial Trust Minutes February 15, 2011

  

Newmarket Veterans Memorial 

Trust Committee 

Feb. 15, 2011     


Roll Call:  Chair; Janice Rosa, Vice Chair; Phil Nazzarro, Secretary/Treasurer; Rochelle Sharples, Members: John
Carmichael, Patrick Marsh and Wayne Rosa.  Excused: Dave Wade.   


Chair brought the meeting to order at 6:40pm.   


Chair welcomed new member, Patrick Marsh, to the committee.  Meeting began with Patrick giving the committee some
background information on himself and why he wanted to join us.  The Chair then asked the remaining committee to give
a short bio on themselves so Patrick could get to know us all a little better and the “special talents” we all bring to the
committee.   


Old Business:  John Carmichael made a motion to accept the minutes from Nov. 16th, 2010.  Motion seconded and
passed.  Patrick abstained from vote. (No meeting in December due to Christmas and no meeting in January due to
weather)   


Chair gave a report on how the budget proceedings went and how time will tell with the upcoming town voting.   


Memorial at library was discussed and fund-raising.  Committee still in agreement to do the Memorial in stages/phases as
money is available.   


New Business:  John Carmichael reported on the progress he has made with Vietnam War era veterans and hopes to set
up a date/time soon for live interview.   


Changing the meeting time from 6:30pm to 7pm was discussed and everyone was in agreement that 7pm would work
better.  (A few members work late and 6:30pm was getting inconvenient)   


Patrick made a motion to adjourn at 8:20pm.  Motion seconded and passed.   


Next Meeting:  Tuesday, March 15th, 7pm.   


Respectively Submitted: 


Rochelle Sharples, Secretary/Treasurer       

Town of Newmarket New Hampshire
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